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Dear Skaneateles family, 

 

In partnership with the Town of Skaneateles and the Onondaga County Health Department, we are pleased to share that 

additional community-wide COVID-19 testing will be available prior to the holiday break. Please see details below in 

response to frequently asked questions. 

 

*When?   

Tuesday December 22, between 9:00-3:00 

*Where?   

Skaneateles High School Cafeteria.  Please enter using the high school commons entrance on East Street.  All 

visitors will be screened upon entry. 

*Who is eligible for testing?   

Testing is available to anyone in our community who is not presently in quarantine, isolation, or symptomatic.   

*How do I register?  

Please use the following link to make an appointment.  Testing is available for the first 330 individuals who 

register. Test Registration   

*What type of testing will be conducted? 

 Onondaga County will conduct rapid nasal swab testing.  This is the less invasive test with little to no discomfort. 

*How will I get my results?  

While results are available within minutes the Onondaga County officials will only notify those individuals who 

test positive. 

 

Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday season. 

 

Stronger together, 

 

Eric Knuth 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 
Skaneateles High School  

Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

https://covid19.ongov.net/appointments/testing-registration-form/

